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Norfolk County Sheriff’s Office To Host Back-to-School Family Movie 
Night 

BRAINTREE – Norfolk County Sheriff Patrick McDermott announced today that the Norfolk County Sheriff’s 
Office will host a free back-to-school movie night for families on August 26th at the department’s Braintree 
location. The NCSO will be screening the 1993 family movie The Sandlot. 

“As the summer wraps up and families begin preparing for the return of the school year, we wanted to find a 
fun way to get together,” said Sheriff McDermott. “Movie night is a great way for families to do just that by 
enjoying a fun film and relaxing.” 

Set in the early 1960s, The Sandlot follows the adventures of a group of young boys who form a backyard 
baseball team.  

The Sheriff’s Office will also be partnering with the United Way to host a food drive that evening to benefit 
the Marge Crispin Center of Braintree and is encouraging attendees to bring a non-perishable food item to 
donate. 

The film will be screened outdoors at the Sheriff’s Office in Braintree at 2015 Washington Street, and the 
program will begin at 6:30pm. Popcorn and light refreshments will be provided free of charge, and there will 
be giveaways and a free raffle. Families or individuals wishing to attend should bring a blanket or lawn chair 
for seating. Registration is free at tinyurl.com/NCSOMovieNight. 
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